
 
From the Secretary’s Desk 15th Feb 21 

Good Morning All, 

Here’s your fortnightly update on what is happening and what needs doing. 

UPDATES 

We have convened a Cups Committee and will be writing to you on Friday this week with a firm 

update on how we will be proceeding. If you were a firm entry, there will be no further action 

required, but if you were a yes or no and have changed your mind, or a maybe, we will need to hear 

back from you within 72 hours, so please have everyone ready if you need to make a decision.  

Thanks for the ball orders, most of which hit the deadline. We will place the order with Tiflex in the 

next couple of days and will let you know in due course about collection. Invoices will be posted on 

your club page of the website. I will let you know when this has been done and when payment is 

required. 

REMINDERS 

Player Registrations 

Clubs that were playing in the CCL last year do not need to take any action unless you want to add a 

new player or take someone off the list. Please do so in the normal way. 

Clubs that were playing in the OCA last year will need to list all players on the attached spreadsheet 

(yes, we do need dob for each player) and from there we will bulk load them. They can be entered 

one at a time manually, but that will be your job to do, not ours if you choose to go that route. 

All players registered before the end of April will be FOC. Players registered from 1st May onwards 

will attract a £2 per player fee to be paid by Paypal (the link is on the website and will appear as you 

register). 

Photos for the website 

If you would like a photo of your club on your profile on the website, please forward to this address 

and we will upload for you. When the new website is launched, you will be able to do this 

yourselves. 

 

NEW STUFF 

Nothing new to worry about this week. 

 

That’s it for now. As always, I will publish this update on the CCL website so feel free to point your 

club members there. Hope your preparations are going well. 

Ian Murdoch 

General Secretary 

Cherwell Cricket League 


